ETTALAONG

BOWLING CLUB

A Message from the EMBC Board

You will shortly be advised of details of the Club’s Annual General Meeting to be held on
Sunday 29 October 2023. Your Board is pleased to report the Club recorded a profit of $1.9M
for the 2022/2023 financial year. What a great result! In the words of our Auditor, we have an
‘exceptionally good balance sheet”.

Atlong last, we learned last week that the DA for our Four Villa Development on the corner of
Brittania & Springwood Streets has now been approved. We will tell you more about this
exciting project in coming weeks.

The Club will be holding a Spring Festival on Saturday 30 September on Green 1 as the green
is to be reconditioned. You will see promotional material in the Club over the coming days to
explain what will be happening on the day.

You will have noticed that the Club has recently been freshly externally painted and a new
digital advertising sign has been erected facing the street. We have also ordered new carpet
and furniture for the main lounge area for the comfort of members and guests.

You will notice that the Café has now reopened with light refreshments on offer. We hope this
will be a welcome addition to our catering options at the Club. Final menu details will be
available shortly and hours of operation to be determined.

Congratulations to our ladies and men bowlers for their great achievements at Zone and
District levels during 2023. Major awards were presented at the Presentation Day held on 26
August at the Club.

Gary Thomson
Chairman
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